
CEPP Meeting — January 26, 2005 
 
Present: Molly Appel, Meghan Fair, Hugh Foley, Matt Hockenos, Paty Rubio, Linda Simon, 
Gordon Thompson (Chair) 
 
1. No minutes were approved. 
 
2. Revisions to the Affiliated Programs document 
 

• CEPP agreed that approved programs would not be brought to the faculty for a vote, 
unlike Skidmore programs, which still need faculty approval. 
 
• CEPP generated a number of suggestions for further revision of the document. 
 
• CEPP agreed that approved programs should appear on the college web site, but 
because not all such programs are international, the OIP site may not be the best choice 
for listing all programs. GT will discuss the broader scope of approved programs with 
Cori and Grace. That discussion may lead to a better choice for a web location of the 
programs that are not international. 
 

3. Proposal to change the EW requirement 
 

• CEPP was in favor of the proposal, but suggested revisions to the original document. 
 
• CEPP discussed possible administrative structures, possibly paralleling the committee 
structure for administering the QR2 requirement, should the faculty approve the proposal. 
 
• CEPP will put forward the proposal at the 2/4 faculty meeting, with an open forum for 
faculty discussion scheduled for 2/11. 
 

4. Assessment 
 

• CEPP will turn its attention to assessment at the next meeting. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hugh Foley 
 


